
17/01217/VAR
From: McMahon, Phil
Subject: RE: P00557101 SVEP works Stonehenge variation at bus drop off point 17 01217 VAR HE 
planning advice

This resolves our concerns about this variation.

Phil Mcmahon
Inspector of Ancient Monuments
Planning Group
Historic England

From: Minting, Lucy 
To: McMahon, Phil
Subject: RE: P00557101 SVEP works Stonehenge variation at bus drop off point 17 01217 VAR HE 
planning advice

The planning agent has confirmed the following:

 Historic England comments – I confirm that the existing post and wire fence between the 
southern platform and the monument field to the south is to be retained as a post and wire 
fence.

 WHS Officer comments – I confirm that the proposed movable tensile barrier system would 
be of similar design to the existing barriers currently in use around the bus turnaround 
areas.

Lucy Minting
Senior Planning Officer


